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Dear Parents,

Greetings from TWGS!!

I hope this message finds you well. We are pleased to inform you that school will re-open for '
students of Classes I to IX & XI on Monday, October 16, 2023, following the conclusion of the
Mid Term Exams. The school timings will remain the same as usual.

We are looking forward to welcoming our students back to the classroom and continuing
their educational journey. Please ensure that your child is well-prepared for the resumption

of classes and has all the necessary materials and uniform.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to us. We appreciate your
continued support in providing a safe and nurturing environment for your child's education.

Thank you for your cooperation, and we look forward to a successful second half of the term.

Regards,




